

Town of Tisbury

Wastewater Department

P.O. Box 788, 115 High Point Road Vineyard Haven, Ma. 02568 Phone: (508) 696-4220 Fax: (508) 696-4221

MEMORANDUM FOR RECORD

Date

November 15, 2021

To

Maura Valley, Health Agent

From

Jared Meader, Wastewater Superintendent

CC

Kirk Metell, DPW Director

Bob Rafferty, Environmental Partners

Subject 75 Main Street (Stone Bank) sewer application

Maura,

On August 18, 2021, The Sewer Advisory Board approved the application for 75 Main Street / 16 Union Street submitted by Sam Dunn. This approval is for 904 gpd for 16 Union Street and 2,582 gpd for 75 Main Street for a combined total of 3,486 gpd. This calculation does include the 1,050 gallons needed for a 70-seat fast food restaurant (15 gpd / seat x 70 seats = 1,050 gallons). Additionally, Sam Dunn was also required to submit as-builts for all sewer lines on both properties and is required to submit for you approval plans for a grease trap of no less than 1000 gallons.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at my office or on my cell phone at 508-939-0133 anytime.

Respectfully,

Superintendent

Tisbury Wastewater Department